
 

 

 

December 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

University of Sussex ‘Schools Lab’ Trip on Friday 13th March 2015 

  

We are running a trip to the University of Sussex to visit the Physics labs and undertake some 

experiments under the guidance of the university professors and undergraduate students.  These 

experiments are designed to enrich and extend the Physics course your child is currently studying. 

There will also be a talk by a research Physicist on their work and a chance to have a look around 

the university campus. 

 

The trip will take place on 13th March 2015 and we will leave school during morning registration and 

travel by minibus to the university. The students will need to take a packed lunch with them. We will 

leave the university just after 3.30pm and aim to be back at school at approximately 4.30pm, 

depending on traffic. They will need to be collected from Sackville School. 

 

If you wish your child to attend the trip please complete the reply slip below and the attached 

parental consent form and return them to Mr Wilcox. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr P Wilcox 

Leader of Physics 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…  
 

To: Mr Wilcox 

 

Name of student …………………………………………………………………………………….      Form ……………………… 

 

I would like my child to attend the Schools Lab trip on 13th March 2015. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………….………………………………………..      Date ………………………. 
 

Parental Contact Telephone Number …………….…………………………………….. 
 

 

 


